
Parent/carer to school communications
We pride ourselves on being an open school and value the good relationships we build 
with our children, parents and carers. Communication is a two-way process and needs 
to be positive and mutually respectful to get the best for everyone.  There will be times 
when you want to talk to your child’s teacher about issues affecting them. The start 
and end of the school day is hectic (to say the least!) and teachers find it difficult to give 
these issues the attention they deserve. So here’s how to we’d like you to get in touch...

School will be in touch with 
you as soon as possible, 
within two working days, 

to arrange a phone call or 
meeting with the teacher or 

member of staff.

We will either contact 
you immediately, or 
deal with the issue 

immediately and let 
you know that we 

have done so.

Pop into 
the school 

office

Call us on 
01453 764 

400

Email us at: 
office@stroudvalley.

gloucs.sch.uk

Send us a letter 
or pop a note  
into the office

You would like to talk to your child’s 
teacher or another member of staff?

The office will log your request 
and message then contact the 

right teacher or member of staff.

Is the issue urgent?

NO YES


